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SB 537 is BAD!!!!! 

We have constitutional 2nd amendment rights to bear arms and defend ourselves 

and our families. 

Stay away from all legislative measures to limit these rights!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!    

We will not give up these constitutional rights in Oregon!!!! 

If you don’t want to own a gun and defend yourself, fine! Then don’t!!! But don’t mess 

with our constitutional rights to defend ourselves and our families with what ever guns 

are available to law enforcement. Corrupt governments want to take away these 

rights! Vote NO  


